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 Dear Parents, 

I am writing to you regarding a change in administration of detentions at All Saints Catholic College.  

As you know we are continuously improving our school and continue to ensure we offer the best education for our 

pupils.  After half term, detentions will become centralized - this means that they will be run and managed by 

myself, Mr Cluitt. The biggest change that pupils will see is that detentions will run on the same night that a 

behaviour incident occurs.  

Pupils that are continually disruptive to the learning of others will be removed from the lesson by ‘on call’ and taken 

to a central space within the school for the remainder of that lesson, where they will continue working. A pupil that 

receives one ‘on call’ will receive a 30 minute detention that evening. A pupil that receives a two ‘on calls’ during the 

day will receive a 60 minute detention after school.  

Before the end of the school day, parents will receive a text message which informs them of the detention that 

evening. A student that misses their detention will be issued a 60 minute detention the following day. A student that 

misses their 60 minute detention will be placed in the school’s Internal Exclusion Base the following day.  

As you know, our school expects pupils to display high standards of learning behaviour and, with the vast majority of 

pupils, this is the case. A change in the behaviour policy, however, means that we are able to protect the learning 

environment for everyone and ensure that pupils are inspired to be excellent and ambitious to succeed.  

An updated behaviour policy can be found on the school’s website.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me to ask any questions regarding this change in school policy. 

We know that these changes will only impact on a very small number of our pupils but we also know that all parents 

need to have this information.  

 Thank you for your continued support in making sure our community offers the highest standards of education and 

that our family remains safe and respected so that they can make the best progress.  

Kind regards, 

Mr C Cluitt 

Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour and Welfare.  
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